
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL will be held July 10-14 for ages 4 

through rising 6th grade.  This year’s theme is “Galactic 

Starveyers—Discovering the God of the Universe”.  Teachers are 

needed for both the kindergarten and 1st grade classes.  Help-

ers are needed in other areas too.  See Donna Phillips if you are 

interested and sign up in the Narthex.   
 

SPORTS CAMP WORKERS NEEDED  We still have opportunities 

to serve through Sports Camp which will be held June 19—23 

6:00—8:30pm.  We need help with advertising and distributing 

fliers to local businesses.  We also have openings for: Group 

Leader (6&7 yr old), Craft, Soccer, Flag Football, and Coordinat-

ing Stations.  See Paige Townsend if interested in serving.   
 

SPORTS CAMP MEETING will be held June 4th following the 

morning worship service.   
 

SOCKS, SHOES AND UNDERWEAR NEEDED  The WMUV mission 

partnership with the Standing Rock Reservation began in 2009.  

Virginians continue to minister to Native Americans there.  This 

July, GPBC will be sending a mission team to share the hope of 

Jesus with these precious people.  Please help us show God’s 

love by donating the items listed below.  And, keep our team in 

prayer as well as all those we will serve.   

 New shoes for children and teens (athletic/tennis shoes) 

 Underwear for girls and boys (boys prefer boxers; girls love 

the ones with designs, not all white).   

 Socks for children and teens (preferably colored and no 

show, no white) 
 

PLEASE WELCOME OUR NEWEST CHURCH MEMBERS: 

Stewart & Debra Wood  Samuel Ziegenfus 

7681 Mainsail Court   6887 Claudia Dr. 

Hayes, VA 23072   Wicomico, VA 

803-386-6386   804-413-1914 
 

Julia, Rona, Virginia, and Victoria Dawson 

1593 Pine Tree Drive 

Gloucester Point, VA 23062 

803-627-3954 
 

MISSIONS:  Donate $5.00 to youth missions and receive a 

GPBC window cling to display on your vehicle.  See Barbara or 

Gary Mangrum to receive yours. 
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